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1st April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Some messages for you: 
 

End of Term Newsletter 

Sincere thanks to all of the students and staff who contributed to this term’s newsletter. You can access 

the newsletter from the following link: 

https://online.flippingbook.com/view/757458679/ 

Covid-19 update from the Government for education and childcare settings from Friday 1st April: 

● regular asymptomatic testing is no longer recommended in any education or childcare setting, 

including in SEND, alternative provision and children’s social care settings. Therefore, settings will no 

longer be able to order test kits  

● residential SEND settings may be advised by their local health protection team to re-introduce some 

time-limited asymptomatic testing. This would be an exceptional measure, for targeted groups of staff 

and pupils or students (secondary age or above) in the event of a possible COVID-19 outbreak.   

● the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) will publish new guidance. Most of the specific COVID-19 

guidance for education and childcare settings will be withdrawn from GOV.UK from today, Friday 1 April. 

The operational guidance on the testing in education settings document sharing platform will also be 

removed. 

Looking ahead after Easter 

 Students and staff return on Tuesday 19th April, normal time. 

 Year 11 and 13 year group photographs on Wednesday 20th April. 

Final Prayer 

Jesus, walk with us 
as we take the journey through Holy Week to the joy of Easter 
May we feel the comfort of your love for us, 
and may we turn outwards to share that love with others, 
with the same generosity and gentle loving kindness that you showed to all. 

Amen. 

Have a lovely Easter break with your family and friends. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
P E McCullagh - Headteacher 

https://online.flippingbook.com/view/757458679/

